
PRESCHOOL FOR ALL NEWSLETTER   

OCTOBER 2019 

I can’t believe it is October already!  The first month of school has 

certainly flown by!  Our days have been filled with exploration and 

exciting activities!  The children are doing a nice job learning the routines 

and expectations in the classroom.  We’ve had a great start to the school year. 

October will be a very busy month!  We will work on our Beginning of Year study as we 

continue to explore the classroom and get to know our friends.  We will spend time 

studying pumpkins and end the month with a celebration of Halloween.  Our field trip to 

the Palos Children’s Farm will be held on Wednesday, October 16.  The students will 

have the opportunity to interact with different farm animals, go on a hayride and pick a 

pumpkin.  On Friday, October 18, we invite parents/guardians to come to our classroom 

to help the students decorate the pumpkins.  We will also celebrate Halloween with a 

parade in front of the school on Tuesday, October 30 at 12:05PM.  Due to the Early 

Dismissal day on October 31, Preschool students will not attend school on this day. 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (708) 423-3078 or 

email me at cbrychel@ahsd125.org.   

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 October 7 – Show and Tell (Bring a family picture) 

 October 16 – Field Trip: Children’s Farm** 

 October 18 – Parent Involvement: Pumpkin Decorating** 

 October 30 – Halloween Parade 12:05 

 October 31 – Early Dismissal – NO PRESCHOOL CLASSES 

 November 4 – Show and Tell 

 November 25/26 – Parent-Teacher Conferences – NO PRESCHOOL CLASSES THIS 

WEEK 

**Parents, Guardians, or Grandparents: we hope you can attend some of these events 

with us!   
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